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Across

1 Which Californian city 
was the title of a UK 
top four hit single in 
1961 for the 
Temperance Seven? (8)

7 See 5 Down

8 Which member of The 
Eagles reached number 
12 in the UK charts in 
1985 with The Heat Is 
On? (5,4)

9 What name is given to 
a long, thin stole of 
feathers or fur worn 
around a woman's 
neck, typically as part 
of evening dress? (3)

10 What name is given to 
the back of a person's 
neck? (4)

11 What is the name of 
Del Boy's younger 
brother in Only Fools 
And Horses? (6)

13 Andy who achieved 
fame for a series of 
silk-screen prints and 
acrylic paintings of 
familiar objects such as 
Campbell's soup tins 
and celebrities such as 
Marilyn Monroe? (6)

14 Which city in NE 
Texas is noted as a 

centre of the oil 
industry? (6)

17 What was the name of 
the Lone Ranger's
horse? (6)

18 See 13 Down

20 What name is given to 
the raised hairs, 
threads, or similar 
small projections on 
the surface of fabric or 
suede leather? (3)

22 Which Greek 
dramatist's most 
notable plays were 
Antigone and Oedipus 
Rex? (9)

23 Which is the third 
planet out from the 
Sun? (5)

24 Pt is the chemical 
symbol for which 
precious silvery-white 
metal? (8)

Down

1 What name is given to 
a person holding 
religious beliefs other 
than those of the main 
world religions? (5)

2 In which 1973 Woody 
Allen film is a store 
owner deep frozen after 
an operation and wakes 

200 years in the future? 
(7)

3 Which adjective means 
'disagreeably damp, 
cold, and musty'? (4)

4 Which adjective means 
'limited in extent, 
amount, or scope'? (6)

5/7AWho was the captain of 
the England team that 
won the 1966 World 
Cup? (5,5)

6 Which  country in 
eastern Europe, whose 
capital, Minsk, is also 
known as White 
Russia? (7)

7 To what did Burma 
change its name in 
1989? (7)

12 Which highly seasoned 
Hungarian soup or stew 
of meat and vegetables, 
is flavoured with 
paprika? (7)

13/18 What was the 
name of the Indian 
reservation in South 
Dakota, where, on 
December 29, 1890, 
more than 200 Sioux 
men, women, and 
children were 
massacred by US 
troops? (7,4)

15 Which fatty substance 
found naturally on 
sheep's wool is 
extracted and used as a 
base for ointments? (7)

16 What is the American 
term for a person with 
whom one becomes 
friendly by exchanging 
letters, especially 
someone in a foreign 
country whom one has 
never met? (3,3)

17 What name is given to 
a small fiery particle 
thrown off from a fire, 
alight in ashes, or 
produced by striking 
together two hard 
surfaces such as stone 
or metal? (5)

19 The Derby and Oaks 
horse races are both 
held on which 
racecourse? (5)

21 Which painful 
inflammation of the big 
toe and foot is caused 
by defects in uric acid 
metabolism? (4)


